
AAA Meeting 

March 12, 2020    Conference Call 

MINUTES 

Attendees: 

Chair - Dick Daigle - NB 
Past Chair - Shane Sutherland – NB 
Michele Leger – NB 
Andrew McLeod – NB 
Jordan Mol – PE 
Pat Hickey – NL 
Mike Clarke – NS 
Leslie Henderson – NS 
 
Regrets – Andrew Hayes – NS; Michael Peterson – PE; Jim Vokey – NL 
 
New Business 

D. Daigle outlined the statement from Alpine Canada cancelling all ski racing in Canada and the 

USA. 

Byrne Cup at Wentworth and the Mont Farlagne race have been cancelled. 

All Presidents agreed to cancel U16 Easterns, U14 Can Ams and Whistler Cup. 

A. McLeod to develop a Communication notice to Clubs, Coaches, Parents and Athletes and 

share with the AAA committee before distributing.  See attached. 

 

Meeting adjourned at 8:20 pm 

 

Next Meeting – April 6, 2020 

  



The AAA committee would like to advise PTSO’s, Atlantic Ski Clubs, Coaches, Parents and Athletes that 
all racing at the conclusion of today is cancelled for the remainder of the season due to ongoing 
concerns in regard to COVID-19.  See the attached ACA/PTSO statement. 

Training decisions can be made by individual clubs, families and athletes. We urge all involved to 
consider not just the health impacts on our racers, coaches and families, but for all those with whom 
you may come in contact. 

Please pass on this communication to all of those who may be travelling or booking travel for upcoming 
events. 

As a result of this decision, U16 Easterns at Mont Tremblant QC , U14 Can Ams at Sugarloaf USA and 
Whistler Cup at Whistler BC have been cancelled. 

The Byrne Cup at Wentworth and the Mont Farlagne Race have also been cancelled. 

The NB and Atlantic Cup winners for 2020 will be named and contacted based on the results after 
Marble Mountain. 

Richard (Dick) Daigle 

Chair AAA Committee 


